
 

 

St. George Public Hearing on the 

 Liquor License Renewal for Dockside Seafood dba The Barn Cafe 

Town Office and via Zoom 

April 24, 2023 

Minutes 

 

The St. George Public Hearing regarding the Liquor License Renewal for Dock Seafood dba 

The Barn Cafe was called to order at 7:00 p.m. Present were Richard Bates (Chair), Steve 

Cartwright, Van Thompson, Wayne Sawyer, Randy Elwell, Richard Erb, Irene Ames, Wendy 

Carr, Scott Vaitones, David Percival, Susy Ellis, Terry Brackett, Jim Balano, Amy Myers, 

Regan Myers, Michael Myers, and Michelle Young. 

Via Zoom: Present were Loreen Meyer, and Elizabeth May. 

 

Bates   

We have a public hearing on the liquor license for Dockside Seafood. This is the company doing 

business as The Barn Cafe at 5 Cold Storage Road in Port Clyde. Are there any comments on the 

renewal of this liquor license? 

 

Wayne Sawyer  

I think we should renew it. 

 

Cartwright   

I haven't heard any complaints about it. 

 

Bates   

Hearing nothing else, I close the public hearing for the liquor license. 

Adjournment 

The Public Hearing for the Renewal of the Liquor License for Dockside Seafood dba The Barn 

Café was closed at 7:02p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Tammy Taylor 

Recording Secretary 

Town of St. George, Maine 


